

## Lago Vista Independent School District Gifted and Talented Parent Advisory Committee

## **Application for GTPAC Parent Representative**

The goal of the Gifted and Talented Parent Advisory Council is to assist the Lago Vista Independent School District (LVISD) by providing insight, support, and encouragement for the programs and services for children identified as Gifted and Talented. The committee also assists with the annual program review. The G/TPAC serves exclusively in an advisory role. G/TPAC parent representatives are parents or guardians of students identified for gifted and talented services in LVISD. Each campus may have up to two campus representatives. All representatives serve a one-year term. Members are not limited as to the number of consecutive terms they may serve on the G/TPAC.

The G/TPAC holds 3-5 meetings each spring, typically on Wednesday or Thursday evenings.

Applications must be received by December 15th. Please submit your application by emailing it to suzy\_lofton@lagovista.txed.net. Applications may also be mailed to:

8039 Bar-K Ranch Rd. Lago Vista, TX 78645 Attn: Dr. Suzy Lofton

Name:	Phone:
Email:	
Address:	
Please select the campus you wish to represent:	
☐ Lago Vista Elementary School	
☐ Lago Vista Intermediate School	
☐ Lago Vista Middle School	
☐ Lago Vista High School	
Name(s) of G/T Student(s) and Campus(es):	

Please describe your interest in serving on this committee. Also, please cite strengths you would bring to the work of the Gifted and Talented Parent Advisory Committee.	
Signature of Applicant	Date

Thank you for your interest in serving on the Lago Vista ISD Gifted and Talented Parent Advisory Committee. Applicants will be notified of membership decisions and meeting dates in January.